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Our “Lucky Leprechaun Hunt” has 
started 🍀 Can you find all 3 of 

these magical little guys hiding in 
each clinic before St. Patrick’s Day?

Visit our booth (#866) THIS 
WEEKEND at the West Michigan 

Women’s Expo 💗

Don’t miss us on the MAIN STAGE 
on Saturday, March 8th from 

1:00 - 1:30 pm! “What is the Pelvic 
Floor and Why Is It Important?”
Presented by Mari Hillary, DPT,

and Amanda Collins, DPT 

Friday: 10 am - 6 pm
Saturday: 10 am - 6 pm
Sunday: 11 am - 4 pm

Our Gaines Township clinic has 
expanded! They added 1100 
sq ft to their space, including 

2 additional treatment rooms, 
a larger turf field, a second 

bathroom, and even more room  
for exercises in the gym!

We cannot wait for you to stop  
by to see our new space 🙌

It’s Athletic Training Month!  
⚽ 🏈 🏀 As certified healthcare 

professionals, athletic trainers 
are champions in providing 

invaluable, patient-focused injury 
prevention, clinical care, recovery, 

and rehabilitation to help everyone 
return to work, life, and sport! 

We are proud to provide athletic 
training to 9 local West  

Michigan schools 💪

https://linktr.ee/hulstjepsenpt

